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November 14, 2022

MEMORANDUM

FOR The Regional Executive Director
1515 DENR By the Bay Building, 
Roxas Boulevard, Barangay 668 
Ermita, Manila

THRU The OIC- Assistant Regional Director for Technical Services 
MIMAROPA Region

FROM The Provincial Environment and 
Natural Resources Officer

SUBJECT MONITORING OF DUGONG IN SAN VICENTE, PALAWAN

Forwarded is the memorandum of the Officer In Charge of CENRO Roxas, LMO III 
Ronnie P. Lilang dated November 02, 2022 along with the Technical Report prepared and 
submitted by the staff of Conservation and Development Section of the said CENRO.

This serves as Means of Verification (MOV) for the target activity on Population and 
Habitat Monitoring of Dugong for CY 2022.

For information and record.

UIZARDO B. CAYATOC

DENR-PALAWAN
PENRO-RECORDS
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